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Draft conclusions proposed by the Chair 
 

1.   The Subsidiary Body for Scientific and Technological Advice (SBSTA) took note of the 
information contained in document FCCC/TP/2003/7 and Corr.1, entitled “Estimation, reporting and 
accounting of harvested wood products”. 

2.   The SBSTA also took note of the appendix on harvested wood products to the report of the 
Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC) entitled Good Practice Guidance for Land Use, 
Land-use Change and Forestry (IPCC good practice guidance for LULUCF), of the methodologies 
relating to harvested wood products contained in the Revised 1996 IPCC Guidelines for National 
Greenhouse Gas Inventories, and of the references in the “UNFCCC guidelines for the preparation of 
national communications by Parties included in Annex I to the Convention, Part I: UNFCCC Reporting 
guidelines on annual inventories”. 

3.   The SBSTA noted the methods for estimating and reporting of harvested wood products 
currently used by Parties included in Annex I to the Convention in their national inventory reports.  It 
decided to further consider, inter alia, issues raised by Parties in their submissions referred to in 
paragraph 5 below regarding harvested wood products at its twentieth and twenty-first sessions, 
including the need, if any, for greater consistency in the accounting of imports and exports.  It decided 
that the scope of the workshop referred to in paragraph 4 below will be agreed at its twentieth session, 
taking into consideration the information referred to in paragraph 5 below. 

4.   The SBSTA requested the secretariat to organize, subject to the availability of supplementary 
funding, a workshop on harvested wood products before the twenty-first session of the SBSTA, and to 
prepare a report of the workshop for consideration by SBSTA at that session. 

5.   The SBSTA invited Parties to submit to the secretariat, by 15 April 2004, their views on issues 
relating to harvested wood products which may take into account the information contained in the 
technical paper referred to in paragraph 1 above, the appendix to the IPCC good practice guidance for 
LULUCF referred to in paragraph 2 above, and any other relevant information.  It also noted that these 
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submissions could include national data and methodological and other information on changes in carbon 
stocks and emissions of greenhouse gases relating to harvested wood products, stating the approach or 
approaches used for this purpose. 
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